
 Police are targeting 
concealed weapons.
For community safety, Police will be conducting body scans for 
concealed knives and edged weapons from 20 December 2024.

Carrying or possessing an edged weapon is an offence with a 
penalty of up to 3 years imprisonment plus a fine of $36,000.

Learn more at  
wa.gov.au/cutknifecrime


